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The role of Directive and legislation
All of the products and equipment produced by EURIS industries are 100% compliant with the relevant European Directives and the associated legislation and standards. Almost all current products have been developed and brought to the market under the Single market requirements. For companies in the EURIS industries to continue to operate in European member states, post Brexit, 100% compliance needs to be maintained, irrespective of the UK status with the market. This includes any products or components exported, and all products and component imported by companies. The complex inter relationships between company operations in the UK, and across the EU emphasises the need to continue with compliance in the future.  
In the context of this situation the following policies are agreed by the EURIS industries:
· Any existing European Directives, associated legislation and standards need to be adhered to. Much if not all of this European legislation is incorporated into UK legislation. Under the Government’s planned, ‘Great repeal act’, it is expected that all legislation will remain UK regulations.  
· Any Directive and subsequent legislation that is currently under development and due for implementation before April 2019 will receive the same inputs from UK industry representatives. If implemented in this timescale it will be treated as the existing legislation above
· Directives and EU legislation due for implementation post April 2019 will need to be identified as to whether its adoption is essential for EURIS member companies to operate in the new post single market environment. It is assumed that for all product based legislation full adoption of these future Directives, and associated legislation and standards will be required. 
· Full UK membership of the European standard bodies CEN and CENELEC will be essential.
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